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Friday, July 14, 2006 
 
Dear Guest: 
 

Thank you for attending our Open House Function on Wednesday, July 12th, 2006. We hope you 
found your visit productive and of good benefit to your agency. I will be contacting you in the 
next week or so to build on the discussions from the meeting.   
 
News and Information: 
 

1. We are pleased to announce our expansion efforts in both Cape May and Ocean 
Counties are a success. We are soon restructuring our transportation services in 
Southeastern Gloucester County to include parts of Cumberland County as well. Upon 
completion of this restructuring, we will have full time service in Atlantic, Camden, 
Cape May, Cumberland and Ocean Counties.  

2. We are confident in our ability to help our consumers, but we feel under utilized. We are 
licensed to accommodate 120 clients per day and average 60 per day in our daily census. 
There is plenty of room for growth. With your help, we hope to grow our business and 
help service the regional population of Mental Health Consumers in Southern New 
Jersey. 

3. Because we are building to service the (5) Southeastern Counties in the region, we are 
developing a unique network with hospitals and residential healthcare facilities alike.  
We have found that a by-product of our marketing efforts is aiding the process of 
finding homes for those consumers discharged from regional institutions and the 
homeless consumers we service in Atlantic City, NJ with the support of our friends at 
the Rescue Mission and the Salvation Army. So please ask us about our network and 
we’ll try to aid you in the process as well. 

4. As we move forward, we will be scheduling continuing education seminars. We are in 
the process of creating a program that will run semi-annually. The program will allow 
our guests to receive CE credit hours while they attend our seminar series. 

 
Thanks again for taking the time to meet with us. We hope to keep you informed in our 
progress and jointly work with you to aid those who need it most. Please contact us if you have 
any questions. We’ll see you soon. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Michael T. DiMarco 
Marketing/Outreach 
Crossroads Partial Care Program 
609-645-2500 (Phone) 
609-457-4835 (Cell) 
mdimarco@crossroadspartialcare.com 
www.crossroadspartialcare.com 


